
Annual Meeting 2007
Nashville, TN

AFGE Local 3599’s Officers,
Stewards, and Alternate Stewards
met in Nashville, Tennessee on
August 11, 2007. Our special
guest was National Council
President Gabrielle Martin, who
also assisted with the training
portion of the meeting. Gabrielle
spoke on the topic of the new
appraisal system. Our Chief
Steward, Wendell “Mark” Sims,
also provided ethics training.
Local 3599 presented Mark with a
beautiful cherry wood desk

memento as a departing gift, to show our appreciation for his hard work and friendship. Regular
business of the Local was conducted including adoption of the minutes, budget, President’s
report, and Chief Steward’s Report. In their free time, the group shared a fun evening at B.B.
King’s Jazz Club.


